Essential maintenance from 2pm,
Saturday 28 November

News story

DVLA's contact centre will close at 2pm on Saturday 28 November instead of
our usual 4pm due to essential maintenance.

]
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DVLA’s contact centre will close at 2pm on Saturday 28 November instead of
our usual 4pm due to essential maintenance and will reopen on Monday 30
November as normal. Our email service will also be unavailable during this
time.

Essential maintenance will also take place on our automated tax payment phone
line — 0300 123 4321. This phone line will be unavailable from 2pm on
Saturday 28 November until Sunday morning.

ALl our online services will be available as normal. Go to
www.goVv.uk/browse/driving to find information and advice.

You can go online to tax a vehicle at www.gov.uk/vehicle-tax
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